


                          Mass Schedule—Heures des Messes 
 
     Monday  9:30 a.m.          Saint Lawrence O’Toole 

   Tuesday          7:00 p.m.          St. Augustine’s 

  Wednesday       4:00 p.m.           Saint Lawrence O’Toole (French) 

  Thursday  1:00 p.m.          Our Lady of Mercy    

  Friday         12:00 noon          St. Augustine’s 

          Saturday         Sunday 

     4:00 p.m. St. Augustine’s                9:00 a.m.  Saint Lawrence O’Toole 

     7:00 p.m. Our Lady of Mercy        11:00a.m.   St. Augustine’s 

           7:00pm     St. Augustine’s 

             

Please Call the office at 857-4223 to reserve a Mass time. Deadline to reserve for weekend Mass is 

Friday at 12:00 noon. Plan to arrive 15 to 30 minutes prior to Mass to allow check in and seating. 

Welcome to Queen of All Saints Parish 
July 5th, 2020  Fourteenth Sunday in Ordinary Time 
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                                                  Daily Readings  

Monday  Hosea 2:14, 15-16, 19-20; Matthew 9:18-26   

Tuesday  Hosea 8:4-7; 11-13; Matthew 9:32-38 

Wednesday Hosea 10:1-3, 7-8, 12; Matthew 10:1-7 

Thursday  Hosea 11:1, 103, 8-9; Matthew 10:7-15 

Friday           Hosea 14:1-9; Matthew 10:16-23 

Saturday  Memorial: St. Benedict Isaiah 6:1-8; Matthew 10:24-33 

Sunday  Fifteenth Sunday in Ordinary Time Isaiah 55:10-11;  

   Romans 8:18-23; Matthew 13:1-23 

      Church Support  
Saint Augustine’s: Envelopes: $3,255.00 (69 env); Loose: $150.00; Building Fund: $140.00 (7 env);   

Pre-Authorized: $1,945.00; (42 env.) 

 

Saint Lawrence O’Toole:  Envelopes: $2,020.00 (32 env); Loose: $11.05; Cemetery Upkeep: $120.00 (3 

env); Cemetery Lots: $600.00; Pre-Authorized: $50.00; (3 env). 

 

Our Lady of Mercy:  Amounts not  available at time of print. 

 

 For your generosity!  

Fr. Johnston is available for confessions at Saint Lawrence O’Toole on Tuesdays from 

1:00pm to 3:00pm and at St. Augustine’s on Wednesdays from 1:00pm to 3:00pm. Please 
call the office at 857-4223 to arrange an appointment.  

PLEASE NOTE: THERE WILL BE NO WEEKDAY MASSES OR CONFESSIONS SCHEDULED AT ST. AUGUSTINE’S, 
SAINT LAWRENCE O’TOOLE  OR  OUR LADY OF MERCY DURING THE WEEKS OF  JULY 20th to 24th AND  
JULY 27th to 31st.  
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Late Mary Bordigan 

Tom Clements 

Late Marilyn Ann Norton 

Late Marie Laurise Capro 

Valmont Goguen 

Late Elsie Tremblay 

Hazel and Charles Fillatre 

Dave and Kelly Crossman 

John Sullivan 

Late Edgar LeBlanc 

Late Bazil Lund 

Hebert Leger 

Souls in Purgatory 

Maureen Murphy 

Late Marie Beaulieu 

Cole Family 

Muriel and Marion 

Herve Gagnon 

Bill and Maurina Murphy 

Gloria Cyr 

Fernand Doucet 

Irene Alexander 

Laurel Cliff 

Son Mike and Judy 

Daughter 

Wife Madge and Family 

Wife Genevieve 

Laurel Cliff 

Danica Lahanky Carroll 

Rhea Gaudet 

 Parishioners of St. Augustine’s, Saint Lawrence O’Toole and Our Lady of Mercy, if you wish to 

have the Weekly Bulletin Delivered Directly to your inbox, simply send your email address 

to parish.office@qasmoncton.com  

Prayers of the Faithful    
 

For all of us in the church who grow weary or frightened, despite our faith.  
We pray: 
 
For those weary in body, mind or spirit, who are searching for the rest and peace for which 
they long.  
We pray: 
 
For those who have lost hope in the future; who cannot find any source of good news.  
We pray: 
 
For catechists, teachers, pastors, writers, and all who are dedicated to sharing the good 
news.  
We pray: 
 
For all victims of abuse of any kind.  
We pray: 

 
For all who are sick, for those who have died and to all who mourn the loss of a loved one.  
We pray. 

We appreciate your continued support during this Covid-19 crisis. If possible, we 

ask you to continue your weekly / monthly donation. You can mail in your envelope 

or drop it off in the mail slot in the front door of the rectory which faces Dominion 

Street. If you would like to consider changing to pre-authorized payments, please 

call the office at 857-4223 to arrange this. Thank you for your continued 

generosity !! 
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St. Vincent de Paul  

Summer Hours Monday and Thursday  
from 10:30 am until 1:00pm.  

 

Donations may be left at the Drop Off Barn 
from 8:00 am until 8:00 pm only. All Covid 19 
Protocols will be in place and monitored. A 

limit of 6 Customers is allowed in the store at 
one time for a 15-minute time 

period. Physical Distancing and 
hand washing will be monitored. 
The wearing of a face mask is 

required. 

CHANGES YOU WILL NOTICE AT MASS 

A volunteer will bring you to your pre-assigned seat(s) 

There will be one Lector for all readings, lector will be seated in sanctuary 

There will be no Altar Servers  

We will not be singing 

We will wish each other the Peace of Christ by nodding, smiling, bowing, waiving.  

We will be silent when receiving Holy Eucharist 

     Please know that before each Mass, every pew, railing, door handle and all  

     bathrooms will have been cleaned and sanitized. 

     Please make  sure that you take all of your belongings with you when you leave. 

ST. AUGUSTINE’S  & 

SAINT LAWRENCE O’TOOLE  

 With restrictions being lifted by the 

provincial government that are 

allowing us to gather once again as 

a faith community, we are in need 

of volunteers. The church must be disinfected following 

every liturgy; there must be a person checking people 

in and having them answer the Covid-19 questions; 

there also needs to be someone just inside the door 

supplying all in attendance with hand sanitizer; and 

finally, there must be volunteers inside the church 

escorting people to their seats in a manner that 

respects social distancing. If you would like to help 

with any of these new ministries, please contact the 

parish office at 857-4223.    Thank you. 

Holy Family Parish (52 Falkland Street, Moncton) is seeking a temporary Caretaker for July and August, 
with possible extension into September, to start as soon as possible.  The ideal candidate will demonstrate 
ability to work independently, use safe work procedures, be trustworthy, and punctual.  This is a great 
position for a student who wants a supplemental income.  Hours:  7-9 hours/week Duties: yard maintenance 
(mowing, trimming, sweeping) and light cleaning inside.  Must be able to use a ride-on mower.  Please 
submit applications to Holy Family Parish, c/o Parish Office, 5 Fatima Drive, Riverview, E1B 2X8, or by email 
info@setmoncton.com or by calling 386-6178.  More information about the position and remuneration is 
available by calling Anne Marcoux at 386-6178.  

At the end of June, The Ray of Hope Soup Kitchen reached the half year mark to 
our current year of 2020.  As of that time we have provided a total of 18,033 meals 
which represents an average of 143 meals per day for each day we have been open. 
Through this time we have used volunteer hours of 2,236 hours. 

These meals through the covid period have been distributed as take outs from our 
back door. This has only been possible by the generous donations of product, money 

and time from numerous volunteers. A huge ,Thank You to all of our supporters, for without your support 
freely given this would not be possible. 

Please remember that you must call the parish office at 857-4223 each 

week to reserve the next available spot for Mass. Thank you!  

mailto:info@setmoncton.com
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Exploring our Faith       

  Ordinary Time & Saints 
 

Each time we celebrate Eucharist together, we are reminded that we are surrounded by a 
cloud of witnesses, a cloud of Saints. In the Apostles’ Creed, which we profess each Sunday, we 
say, “I believe in the communion of saints.” In other words, we believe in an eternal bond 
between us and all those who have gone before us, between Saints and saints in the making. We 
invoke the Saints in each Eucharistic Prayer: “And so, with the Angels and all the Saints we 
declare your glory, as with one voice we acclaim: Holy, Holy, Holy Lord God of hosts…” And 
towards the end of the Eucharistic prayers: “Have mercy on us all, that with the Blessed Virgin 
Mary, with Blessed Joseph her spouse, with the Apostles and all the Saints…” We also sing 
the Litany of Saints as we process to the baptismal font just prior to a baptism. In that litany we ask 
the Saints to accompany us and give us courage to live our baptismal commitment as followers of 
Christ.  

During the summer months, during Ordinary Time, I encourage you to read a biographical 
account of one of the Saints, whether in book form or from the internet. At the summer BBQ as you 
slather Dijon mustard on your burger or hotdog let it be a reminder to get to know the young woman 
from Dijon, France, Saint Elizabeth of the Trinity, who died at the young age of 24. Or, get to know 
my favorite Blessed Pier Giorgio Frassati of Turin, Italy who also died at age 24.  

 
All of us, particularly the young, are in need of heroes and heroines, 
models who live for something larger than money, fame, and instant 
gratification or notoriety. Pop stars, movie stars, and sports celebrities 
surely can’t be all we have to offer our young people. The example 
they give is too small, too self-serving, and asks too little of us. We 
were made for enduring greatness not the fleeting lure of power, 
prestige, and popularity. 
 
 Since the first-ever recorded Mass on the shores of the Gaspe 
Peninsula on July 7, 1534, we have been blessed here in Canada with 
the example of many holy women and men. Canadian Saints include 
Kateri Tekakwitha, Andre Bessette, Marguerite Bourgeoys, Marguerite 
d’Youville, Marie de l’Incarnation, Francois de Laval. Canadian 
martyrs include Saints Jean de Brebeuf, Noel Chabanel, Anthony 
Daniel, Charles Garnier, Isaac Jogues, Gabriel Lalement, Rene 
Goupil, and Jean de Lalande. Those considered blessed (one step 
away from sainthood) include Marie Leonie Paradis (both she and St. 

Andre Bessette spent some time in Memramcook), Dina Belanger and nine others. The Saints were 
ordinary people who did extraordinary things through God’s grace. Some, like St. Philip Neri, had a 
wicked sense of humour. St. Philip was known to protest priests’ boring homilies by giving 
parishioners haircuts at the back of the church, during Mass! The favorite prayer of St. Philip Neri 
was, “Lord, don’t trust Philip.” Vatican ll’s universal call to holiness lies open to us all. The Saints 
intuitively knew this calling and for ever offer their lives as our guides.  

              Fr. Phil 

IMMACULATE HEART OF MARY: Liturgy of the Hours - Morning Prayer   July 9th and 16th 
 
The Liturgy of the Hours (Morning Prayer) is the official set of prayers marking the hours of each day and 
sanctifying the day with prayer.  This, along with the Eucharist, has formed part of the Church's public 
worship from the earliest times.  We invite you to join us as we live stream Morning Prayer on 
Thursdays at 9:00 a.m.  If you have not experienced this beautiful liturgy before, I think you will find it very 
enriching. 
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ST. AUGUSTINE’SRAY OF HOPE SOUP KITCHEN OPEN   

MONDAY TO FRIDAY  11:00am to 12:00 noon. 

 

 BAG LUNCH AT THE BACK DOOR.  

                                      Thank you to all volunteers who continue to serve and allow the  

                                    Ray of Hope Soup Kitchen to remain open. 

Attending Mass 
Please arrive 15 to 30 minutes prior to Mass to allow for  

check in and seating 
 

Some restrictions have been eased as to numbers allowed to gather with 
continued awareness of social distancing.  You must call the parish office at 
857-4223 Monday to Friday to reserve your place at Mass. (Deadline to reserve 
for weekend Mass is Friday at 12:00noon).  Please note: you must register for 
weekday Mass also. 

To register for Mass at Our Lady of Mercy please call Odette at 531-0252 or 
Mike at 351-4263. We will continue the original weekday Mass schedule.  

Dispensation from Mass  

During this pandemic, the dispensation of Sunday Mass is given to those who can not go, those 
fearful to go, and those advised not to go, to church. Rather, these faithful are invited to read the 
Word of God and to pray in their homes and to participate in the celebrations of the Mass via TV, 
radio and/or the Internet. 

Those who are sick (fever, cough, etc), those over the age of 70 and those with medical or at-risk 
conditions are asked to assess their own risk and ultimately, to  make their own decision. For your 
own safety and to increase your comfort level, we encourage everyone to wear his or her own 
mask. 

 Please follow these guidelines: 
 In the parking lot, stay safely 6 feet apart. 

 At the church entrance, stop and allow the volunteer to check you in. 

 Inside the door, stop and you will be given hand-sanitizer (your hands will  be ‘squirted’ ) 

 Inside the church, follow the volunteer to your assigned seat 

 During Mass, follow all arrows and markings on the floor, so we all stay safely 6 feet apart 

 During Mass, enjoy the Music Ministry, Hum along, but for now, no singing. 

 After Mass, respect the safety of keeping the 6 feet between you and your fellow 
parishioners while leaving the building and when out in the parking lot. 






